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Holy Rosary Parish Community
287 Plains Road East - Burlington, Ontario  L7T 2C7

Our Lady of the Most Holy Rosary,
Pray for us.

Mission Statement
Holy Rosary Burlington Catholic Parish 
Community, disciples sent forth by the Holy Spirit 
to live and proclaim Christ Jesus, strives to 
constantly grow in faith, vibrant worship, warm 
welcome to all, and compassionate outreach, to 
be a vital witness of care and hope wherever the 
Lord needs us.

Clergy
Rev. Monsignor Martin Vallely, Pastor
mvallely@hamiltondiocese.com
Cell  905-517-5511
Deacon Stephane Zara
szara@hamiltondiocese.com
Reverend Michael Downey, In Residence
mikewdowney@gmail.com
Cell  905-973-3062

Parish Staff
Divine Dimaranan, Administrative Assistant/Bookkeeper
hrosary@cogeco.net 
Cristian Lecanda, Youth and Family Minister
clecanda@hamiltondiocese.com
David Walker, Custodian 
davewwc10@yahoo.com

Liturgical Music
Trevor Price, Music Director
trevor.c.price@gmail.com
Vicky Chen, Associate Organist
siuming.chen@gmail.com

Contact Us
Parish Office  905-634-7441
Fax  905-634-6264
Emails    hrosary@cogeco.net    OR
holyrosaryburlington@hamiltondiocese.com  
Website   www.holyrosaryburlington.com
Twitter @hrosarychurch
Facebook @HolyRosaryBurlington

Other Contacts
Holy Rosary Elementary School  905-634-3609
Assumption Secondary School  905-634-1835
St. Vincent de Paul Society Assistance 905-631-6111

Parish Office Hours
Tuesday - Thursday   9 a.m. - 12 noon  &  1 - 4 p.m.
Friday    9 a.m. - 12 noon
Office closed - Sat. / Sun. / Mon.

Masses on the Lord's Day
Saturday  5 p.m.  |  Sunday  9 a.m.  &  11 a.m.
Summer - Saturday  5 p.m.  |  Sunday Mass  10 a.m.

Weekday Mass
Tuesday - Friday  8 a.m.  (Rosary at 7:30 a.m.)

Confessions
Saturday  4:00 - 4:30 p.m.

New Parishioners
We welcome you.  Please introduce yourself and 
complete a registration form in the book rack at the 
church entrance.

Pastoral Care of the Sick and Homebound
Please contact the office whenever a family member is 
hospitalized or confined to home.  Privacy law 
prohibits the parish from obtaining information from 
the hospital.  Parish staff and volunteers visit the sick 
and homebound regularly and bring Communion to 
those unable to come to the church.  Call the office if 
you or a member of your family wishes to receive the 
Anointing of the Sick.

Remember Your Parish
Keep your love for your parish alive.  Remember Holy 
Rosary Parish in your will and when recommending 
expressions of sympathy.
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Welcome to Holy Rosary Catholic Community.  We hope 
you are spiritually enriched by the Lord’s Day worship. 
    

Mass Intentions  
(8:00 a.m. unless otherwise noted) 

 

Join us to pray the Rosary before Mass. 
Rosary starts at 7:30 a.m. 

 
 

Tues., Sept. 27 Mavis Peters 
Wed., Sept. 28 Paul Barolet 
Thurs., Sept. 29 
 
8:00 a.m. 
10:30 a.m. 

Feast of St. Michael, St. Gabriel, 
 St. Raphael, Archangels 

Patrick Marciniak 
Holy Rosary School 

 Opening-of-the-School-Year Mass 
Fri., Sept. 30 Madeline Sutherland 
Sat., Oct. 1 
 5:00 pm 

Angelina Piccini 
Ken Gallimore 
Murray Hayes 

Ronald O’Brien 
 

FATHER MIKE DOWNEY 
 

Father Mike thanks you all most sincerely for your prayers 
and best wishes during his convalescence and rehabilitation 
at Saint Joseph’s Health Centre in Guelph. As of this past 
Friday, he has been moved to Saint Joseph’s Villa in 
Dundas, where he will now make his home. It is felt wiser 
for him to be in a more supervised environment, with his 
care needs readily met. We have so enjoyed having him in 
our midst these past six years, blessed by his gentle and 
prayerful presence; and we will miss him very much. But we 
know this is what will be best for him, and we will continue 
to pray for him. You can reach him, or visit him, at the Saint 
John Vianney Residence at the Villa (Father Ron Cote lives 
there, too!), Room # 6, at 56 Governors Road, Dundas  L9H 
5G7. Or call or text him at 905-973-3062. He would love to 
hear from you. And we will have him back to visit with us, 
when he is walking even more steadily.  

 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD 

 
This special ministry has now resumed 
at the 9:00 a.m. Mass. It is for school-
aged children who have not yet made 
their First Communion. They go to the 

Parish Centre Library shortly after Mass begins, return at 
the Offertory. We will experiment, for a few weeks, with 
offering the program at the 11:00 A.M. Mass as well, 
starting next Sunday, October 2nd.  A decision will be 
made at the end of October as to whether or not to continue 
with this extra offering. For further information, contact 
Bonnie Sparks: sparksbonnie272@gmail.com.  
 

A WORD OF CAUTION  
FROM MONSIGNOR MARTIN 

Scammers are afoot! If you get an E-Mail purporting to be 
from me, carefully check what E-Mail address it is coming 
from. If it is not from mvallely@hamiltondiocese.com, it is 
NOT from me! Delete it, do not respond to it, no matter what 
it is asking you to do. Sorry to have to say this, but I am 
anxious to keep my people safe.    

 
 

 
 

REFLECT ON THE GOSPEL 
 

Reflect upon the next Sunday’s Gospel throughout the 
week. The Gospel for the Twenty-seventh Sunday in 
Ordinary Time is: 

Luke 17.5-10 
 
 

OUR GIFTS TO GOD 
                               September 18th Collection 
 

Sunday 
Envelopes 
 

Sunday 
Loose 

Pre-Authorized 
Debit 

Saint Vincent 
de Paul 

$ 6,052 $ 1,070 $ 1,450 $ 1,790 
 
We thank you for your continued spiritual and financial 
support of Holy Rosary Parish. 
 
 

DIOCESAN PRAYER CALENDAR 
 

 

Mon. Sept. 26 Rev. Andrew Quarshie 
Tues. Sept. 27 Rev. Drago Gacnik, S.D.B. 
Wed. Sept. 28 Sisters Adorers of the Precious 

Blood (R.P.B.) 
Thurs. Sept. 29 Rev. Andrew Lopatniuk 
Fri. Sept. 30 Rev. James Link, C.R. 
Sat.  Oct. 1 Rev. Piotr Jurzyk 

 

203 - 1 

RESPECT LIFE SUNDAY 
 OCTOBER 1ST – 2ND , 2022 

 
Life Chain is a peaceful, prayerful, silent pro-

life witness for the unborn in our community. Join thousands 
of pro-lifers across North America as we make a one-hour 
visual statement of solidarity to end abortion, and honour 
the lives of over 54 million children lost to abortion. Stand 
for those without a voice. 
Meet at Fairview Avenue & Maple Street in Burlington from 
2:00 pm - 3:00 pm. 
For more information, contact Rosanna at 905-466-3954. 
 
Additional information from Halton Alive is on the bulletin 
board, including pregnancy assistance resources. Also, take 
a good look at https://www.haltonalive.ca, especially 
regarding the fundraising Gala in Oakville, on Friday, 
October 21st. 
 
Consider joining the Life Team here at Holy Rosary!! 
Contact Mariana Minakawa Villegas, at  
minakawa@live.com.  
 

HAVE YOU THOUGHT ABOUT 
BECOMING A CATHOLIC? 

Do you know someone who might be 
interested in learning more about the Catholic 

faith? 
The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) is a process 
that helps inquiring non-Catholic adults deepen their 
relationship with God, participate at Sunday Mass and learn 
about our Catholic faith.  It is a time to ask questions, 
understand the actions of the Mass, and learn about Church 
teachings.  With this knowledge, people can make an 
informed decision about being initiated into the Catholic 
Church at Easter.  Call Monsignor Martin 905-634-7441 for 
info, or E-Mail to mvallely@hamiltondiocese.com.  
 

NOTE FROM SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL 
 

Thank you for your continued generosity in 
donations into the bin in the narthex. 
Henceforth, you will see, in and around the 

bin, notices of which items the pantry particularly 
needs right now. This list of items will be kept regularly 
updated. God bless your care for His poor! 
 

AN INVITATION: MORE 
 WEEKEND LECTORS NEEDED 

 
The Ministry of proclaiming God’s Holy Word 
in the Sunday Assembly is a beautiful and 

important contribution to the praise of God offered by the 
community of faith. We are so grateful to our faithful 
Lectors, but we really need more! (For example: time was 
when we had two Lectors for each Mass, and that has not 
been possible for quite a while now.) This ministry is open 
to persons in high school, and older. Diocesan formation will 
be offered at Saint Paul the Apostle Parish here in 
Burlington, on Saturday, October 29th, to be paid for by our 
parish. In-house training will also be offered. If you feel 
called to this ministry, contact Monsignor Martin. 

THEY’RE BACK---MORE PIES!!! 
 

The Holy Rosary “Pie Ladies” are selling a 
grand supply of beef, turkey, and 
shepherd’s pies (small & large), plus 
assorted fruit pies and  kuchens (small & 
large). The order forms are available at 

the entrance of the church in the wire basket; or you may 
call Jeanette Younglai at 905-632-6735 or Barb MacIsaac at 
905-335-3914 with your order. Please complete all orders 
by next weekend. The pies may be picked up after each 
mass on Thanksgiving Weekend. More pies will be 
available at the time of the Bell Bazaar on Saturday, 
November 5th. Profits to be donated to charities. 

 
PARISH 75TH ANNIVERSARY NEWS!! 

 
As we head towards the month of 
October, month of Our Lady’s Rosary, 
more celebrations of our parish’s 75th 
anniversary are planned! 
 

---The City of Burlington prepared a 4-minute video 
celebrating our parish and church. Go to YouTube, and 
enter: “doors open burlington 2022 holy rosary parish”. 
This link has also been uploaded onto the parish website. 
 
---You are invited to offer a Novena (9 days of prayer) in 
preparation for the Feast of the Most Holy Rosary, from 
September 29th to October 7th, the Feast Day. Materials to 
aid you in this are included as an insert in this weekend’s 
bulletin, and on the parish website. 
 
---On Friday, October 7th, Mass at 8:00 A.M. will be a 
special, joyful celebration, followed by breakfast in the 
Parish Centre. We will be joined by the Holy Rosary School 
staff, as they begin their Staff Faith Day by being with us. 
 
---The following week, on Thursday, October 13th, the 
children of Holy Rosary School will offer The Living Rosary 
in the church---all welcome. Times to be announced. 
 
---Bishop Douglas Crosby will be with us the weekend of 
October 15th – 16th, to preach at all Masses and join in 
social time in the Parish Centre after Masses. Memorabilia 
of the parish on display at that time, including a digital photo 
presentation. Special “Anniversary Rosaries” and prayer 
cards to be made available to parishioners at that time. And 
more to come! Rejoice in the Lord’s goodness! 
 
DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE - CARITAS CANADA 
…………is celebrating 55 years of solidarity with our sisters 
and brothers in the Global South! The upcoming workshop 
will serve as our Annual General Meeting and a 
continuation of last year's theme, "People and Planet 
First". We'll discuss corporate accountability and our own 
Laudato Si' call to be stewards of creation. This is a great 
opportunity to reconnect with D&P or to introduce 
someone new!  
Thursday, October 13th at 7:00 pm on Zoom 
Visit bit.ly/fallworkshop22 to register! 
Contact Emily (elukasik@devp.org) for details. 
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